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Dear KSSC Members

We trust that everyone is well during this period.

Please note that there is several sport and firearm associations involved in the initiative aimed at the re-opening of sport facilities. Unfortunately, we have not received any feedback. 

[bookmark: _Hlk42698043]Below is an answer from Local Government that was received on Wednesday, 10 June. 

I just want to remind that all City of Cape town Sporting facilities remain closed.
 
In terms of which sport codes can commence with training, the Regulations refer to the training of professional athletes and professional non-contact sports matches (which may only include players, match officials, journalists and medical and television crew) but as this stage further Direction must still be provided by Government in this regard.
Not sure if your federation has got any feedback on this as a sporting code.
This the still confirms  that all our facilities are still closed for any Sporting activities.


As a responsible and accredited range which is on government land and not private land, we must follow the guidelines. We will inform you as soon as we have more news on the situation. 


Yours in shooting
KSSC Committee
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